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13 November 2023 

 

Resignation – former Telowie Ward Councillor, Phillip Heaslip 

 

The District Council of Mount Remarkable has received the resignation 

of former Councillor, Mr Phillip Heaslip. 

Mr Heaslip was elected to Council in November 2014 at the General 

Election and served as Council’s Mayor from November 2018 – 

November 2022. 

Council wishes to thank Mr Heaslip for his commitment and tenure to 

Council during his nine (9) years, and Council wishes Mr Heaslip all the 

very best in his future endeavours.  

Council has advised the Electoral Commission of South Australia of the 

vacancy to enable the required Supplementary Election, which Council 

anticipates will occur in concurrence with the required Supplementary 

Election for the current vacancy in the Willochra Ward.  

As updates are known relating to the required Supplementary Elections, 

Council will communicate with the community. 

 

***END*** 
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